JANUARY 13 - APRIL 3, 2016

PALM BEACH INTERNATIONAL EQUESTRIAN CENTER

Harry and Snowman Advance Charity Film Screening to Benefit Equestrian Aid Foundation
The Harry and Snowman advance charity film screening will take place on Sunday evening,
February 21, at the The Stadium at PBIEC (AGDF show grounds) at 13500 South Shore Blvd. The
money raised will go to support the Equestrian Aid Foundation's mission to help equestrian
professionals in their time of need. Guests will enjoy a variety of picnic style food trucks, popcorn,
ice cream and cocktails while experiencing Harry de Leyer's Cinderella story. Harry and

Snowman is a feature length documentary about international show jumping rider Harry deLeyer and
his horse Snowman. For more information or to order tickets, please

visit https://harryandsnowman.eventbrite.com.




